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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs –Division of Environment and Maritime Affairs- 

presents it compliments to the Commission of South Pacific Regional Fisheries Management 

Organisation and has the honour to refer to the Conservation and Management Measure 

CMM 01-2019, relative to the Trachurus Murphy resource, adopted by the aforementioned 

Commission during its Seventh Meeting held between January 19th to 27th, 2019 in The 

Hague, Netherlands. 

 

In accordance with the provisions appointed in Article 20(4)(a)(iii) and the Article 

21(2), as well as in Annex III of the Convention on the Conservation and Management of 

High Seas Fishery Resources in the South Pacific Ocean, would you kindly transmit the 

confirmation of consent of the Government of Chile so the Conservation and Management 

Measure CMM 01-2019 referred to the Trachurus murphyi resource extends its effect to all 

areas of national jurisdiction. This consent is given so that the indicated Measure will be 

current up to the beginning of the celebration of the Eighth Commission Meeting, or until 

February 14th of 2020. 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs –Division of Environment and Maritime Affairs- 

avails itself of this opportunity to present the Commission of South Pacific Regional 

Fisheries Management Organisation the assurances of its highest and distinguished 

consideration. 

 

 

Santiago, February 4th, 2019 

 

 

To the 

Honourable 

Commission of South Pacific Regional Fisheries Management Organisation 
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